[bookmark: _Hlk102573949]Our vision is to improve the way our employees create, manage, consume, share, and execute business processes at SimplifyingProcesses.com. 

We will achieve this by developing a framework of simple and accessible business processes that combines the high-level information needed by decision makers and task-level detail needed by process doers and automation specialists. By the end of 2023, up-to-date, relevant processes will be available to our end users. These processes will be built, managed, and optimized by front line SMEs, and then automated where feasible by automation specialists. 

This database of documented, managed, and automated processes will serve as the best standard for performing work across the organization. These processes will also serve organizational change efforts by showing how new technologies and other changes will impact process standards. Additionally, this effort will enable our newly onboarded employees to produce value quickly instead of becoming frustrated with the lack of clear and relevant resources.
 
Achieving this will require active participation from 10-15% of our salaried work force. Moreover, a guiding coalition made up of executives (both leaders and managers) with strong position power, broad expertise, and high credibility will be needed to properly lead and advocate for the effort. We realize the cost of creating this is significant, however, the cost of maintaining the status quo (frustration with poor existing process resources, change fatigue, and slow time-to-value for new employees) is even higher.

